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The town of Reidville is currently seek-

ing two additional individuals to work on 

a 17 week Job Creation Partnership Pro-

ject. This project will consist of building 

a piece on and renovating the existing 

shed/kennels as well as maintenance of 

town facilities/properties. Please note: 

there may be some work hours during 

evenings, weekends and holidays. 

 
The Job Creation Partnership program 

shall only be used to assist eligible indi-

viduals who:  

1. Are a resident of the province; 

 

2. Are Canadian citizens or permanent 

residents legally entitled to work in Can-

ada 

3. Meet the definition of EI-eligible;  

 

a. An active EI claimant; or,  

 
b. Had a benefit period that ended 

within the previous 60 months  

 
This is a Service Canada top-up pro-

gram. This job will start as soon as we 

have enough participants. If you have any 

other questions please call the town of-

fice at 635-5232. Please drop your re-

sume off at the office, fax it to 635-4498 

or email it to townofreid-

ville@nf.aibn.com as soon as possible.  

Job Creation Partnership Employment Opportunity 

     Horse Droppings                                Animal Control 

Council requests that all  owners of 

horses pay extra care and attention 

when riding their beautiful animals. We 

have had numerous complaints from 

residents concerning horse droppings in 

the middle of the road and on the sides 

of the roads. This has continued to get 

worse over the last month so we will be 

working with necessary government de-

partments to  come up with a solution.  

Please clean up behind your animal to 

ensure our town remains a pleasant 

place to stroll. Thank you to the horse 

owners who have already been diligent 

in this matter. 
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There have been some concerns 

brought to the office concerning dogs. 

These dogs are roaming, barking, nip-

ping at children and chasing residents 

(some of whom have a fear). This is not 

acceptable. According to the town’s 

bylaws a dog or a cat has to be on a 

leash or tethered at all times. Please be 

considerate of your neighbors. The ani-

mal control officer will be making more 

frequent runs through the town and if 

your animal is seen but cannot be 

caught you will be given one written 

warning and then a fine will be issued.  
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Town of Reidville 

Council  and the 50+ 

Club are pleased to an-

nounce that the summer 

student employment pro-

gram is well underway. 

Hired this summer are: 

Rikki Burden, Desiree 

Major, Nick Anstey, Obe-

diah Major, Gabe Caines, 

Austin Brake and Dillon 

Kelly. Congratulation’s 

students and keep up the 

good work! 

It has been noticed that 

there are a couple areas 

along the trail system that 

have Hog Weed. We are 

looking at a solution but 

would ask that users stay 

away from this weed as it is 

not safe.  

 Hog weed is a  huge, toxic 

plant that can burn skin and 

cause permanent blindness . 

It has previously been spot-

ted in Newfoundland, New 

Brunswick, Quebec, south-

western Ontario, Alberta 

and British Columbia.  

The town of Reidville  

Council and Staff would 

like to send out Birthday 

and Anniversary greetings 

to anyone celebrating this 

month! We hope you 

have a fantastic day with 

well wishes for many 

more!!!! 

The town is asking resi-

dents to use caution 

when passing the student 

employees as they are 

working on the sides of 

the road. They will have 

signs up and be wearing 

their protective gear but 

we are asking that you 

slow down for everyone’s 

safety. 

The town office will be 

closed on July 15th in 

observance of Orange-

man’s Day and August 

5th for the civic holiday. 

Sorry for any inconven-

ience this may cause. 

STUDENTS                   TRAIL SYSTEM   CANADA DAY 

AWARENESS           GREETINGS           OFFICE CLOSURES 

SUMMER RECREATION PROGRAM 

This program promotes 

physical activity, social 

interaction and a safe 

environment for children 

to play. There are a lot 

of fun activities planned 

for this year so make 

sure you don’t miss out 

on all the excitement. 

We will have a weekly 

calendar of events that 

will be posted on the 

town of Reidville face-

book page and there will 

be copies available at the 

town office by the end of 

next week.  

The regular summer rec-

reation program for 

youth is scheduled to be 

held this year from Mon-

day, July 22nd until Fri-

day, August 2nd from 

1:00-3:00 pm, Monday to 

Friday daily at the Reid-

ville Community Hall. 

 

 
Reidville Volunteer Fire 

Department 
 

Bruce Curlew, Fire Chief 
Roy Pittman, Asst. Chief 
Alvin Fudge, Secretary 
Kerry Anstey, Treasurer 
Paul Reid 
Eric Reid 
Owen Pittman 
Jason Jones 
Dean Pittman 
Sean O’Brien 
Rick Burden 
Jacob O’Brien 
Sam Butt 
Calvin Hiscock 
Jason Reid 
Jason Stagg 
Tony Hutchings 

 Jeremy Curlew 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMERGENCY NUMBERS: 

 
 

 Doctor on Call..800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm.............635-5600 
RCMP.....................635-2173 

Ambulance.............635-3020 

NF Power...1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office........635-5232 

Fax: ....................... 635-4498 
  

The Town of Reidville would 

like to say a huge Thank You to 

everyone who attended the 

Canada Day Celebration on July 

1st! Also a big thank you to eve-

ryone who helped out in any 

way, especially the members of 

council for BBQing, the 50 + 

members for the bingo and the 

student employees who ran the 

games really well…without you 

it would never be possible! Spe-

cial thank you to Foodland and 

Pizza Delight for the donations! 

The 50+ Club would also like to 

say a big Thanks to Home Hard-

ware, Nalico and  Wing ’n It for  

donations for the Bingo!!!! 


